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If the city of Portland is considering housing the homeless in city parks, I strongly disagree with this
idea. The parks should be for Everyone to use, and we pay a lot in taxes to support parks. If
homeless are allowed to live in parks, they will no longer be parks for all people. I would not like the
parks I pay for and enjoy to become places for people to live.
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